
APPENDIX G 

 

EMAIL 16 November, 2023 
 
Hi Mr Charles, 
Thank you for hosting the meeting this evening. 
 
Mr Palmer is to be congratulated for calm and diligent presentation. 
 
From the comments presented by Mr Ron Palmer, it is clear there will be many decisions to be 
made in terms of type of park (green, not green, urban, parkette, POPS, etc), location, 
interconnectedness and so on.   Given this, I believe it is very important to maintain strong 
governance of the key decisions being made and advocate for a governance model that 
empowers Town Staff to make recommendations to Council on Park Lands, location of lands, 
money in lieu, etc , however, decision making remains with our elected Council members. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ken Miner 

 


